
ST JOSEPH’S SCHOOL, PEMBERTON   NEWSLETTER 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
      

 
 

Respect 

Compassion 

Safety 

Responsibility 
Congratulations Charli- winner of Joseph the Bear! 

Wednesday 25 March 2020 
Week 8, Term 1 

 

IMPORTANT DATES AND INFORMATION 
 

 

o Work for Students at Home- a reminder for those families choosing to keep children at home, work packs are 

available for collection from the school office from today. We will re-assess the situation early next week and 

may provide more work then. 
 

o Lent Fundraiser- Water Carrying Challenge – Congratulations to our students for the spirit in which they 

supported our Water Carrying Fundraiser last week- they raised $592.80. What a great result! 
 

o Parent Teacher Interviews- Monday afternoon/evening, 30th March. You should have already received a note 

from the school regarding this. 
 

o Message from the Bishop - All churches are to be closed until further notice. No one is to be admitted into a 

church for any reason. The Sunday Mass obligation is suspended for everyone but priests at present - so no one 

should feel guilty about missing Mass while the coronavirus remains in the community. The Cathedral Mass will 

be streamed and available on youtube each Sunday. 
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St Joseph’s School 
PO Box 415 

12 Guppy Street, 
Pemberton WA, 6260. 

 

P: 9776 1180 
E: admin@stj.wa.edu.au 

 

Follow us on Facebook: 
@ St Joseph’s School Pemberton 

 
 

Office Hours: 
 
Lyn will be in the office:  
Monday  30 March 
Tuesday  31 March 
Wednesday  1 April  
Thursday  2 April 

Canteen Roster: 
 
Tuesday 31 March:  
Pip Ellis 
 
Tuesday 7 April: 
Kirby Bendotti   
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The children in Kindy/Pre-primary are enjoying playing with their new water 
pump. Thank you to Mr Hill and all his helpers for constructing this amazing 
play for us. 


